
From: Smith, Ted
To: Watson, Bruce
Subject: FW: RE: Estimated date for return to Baltimore?
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 3:45:00 PM

fyi
 
From: Koehler, Erhard (MARAD) <Erhard.Koehler@dot.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 3:34 PM
To: Smith, Ted <Theodore.Smith@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Estimated date for return to Baltimore?
 
We are hopeful that we’ll be back before mid-February.
 

From: Smith, Ted [mailto:Theodore.Smith@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 3:07 PM
To: Koehler, Erhard (MARAD) <Erhard.Koehler@dot.gov>
Subject: Estimated date for return to Baltimore?
 
Erhard,
 
Do you have an estimated return date?  We have visitors coming to our Regulatory
Information Conference in March (https://www.nrc.gov/public-involve/conference-
symposia/ric/), that have asked to visit a decommissioning site.  If she’s back from Philly, the
NS Savannah might work out well.
 
R/
 
Ted
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